ERA cloud migration campaign: Your collaboration is needed

You may have received an automated e-mail from Microsoft (see picture below) because you are in
the Contact Database of ERA — the European Union Agency for Railways. This is not a phishing
email.

The Agency is upgrading its IT environment to a new cloud version: this will improve our future
professional collaboration.

Message from
European Union Agency for Railways
(ERA)

Dear ERA Customer, ’ ’
you are receiving this invitation because your contact

details have been included in the ERA Stakeholder

Relationship Management data base (called SRM)

which now is migrating to the cloud environment.

If you accept this invitation, by clicking on the link here
below "Accept invitation” you will start your journey to
migrate your contact details from the current on-
premises environment to the on-cloud environment.

The journey will take few minutes and is composed by
few simple steps: just follow the indications.

Best regards,
ERA ICT Team

PS: If you are interested, ERA provides the complete
description of the Data Protection Notice for the Azure
Directory and for the SRMO application at the
following link:
https://www.era.europa.eu/content/data-protection

If you accept this invitation, you'll be sent to https://srm-portal.powerappsportals.com.

Accept invitation

We ask you to upgrade your ERA Profile. Please click on the ‘Accept Invitation’. You will be directed
to an automated process to upgrade contact details.

In case you encounter any difficulties, you have the following possibilities:
- If you are a member of an ERA workgroup or network, please write to the chairman of
your workgroup,
- If you are not a member of an ERA workgroup or network, you will soon be able to
communicate with us again via the contact us-page on our website, which is
unfortunately temporarily unavailable. Please retry again in a few days.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Kind regards,
ERA ICT - Communication Team



